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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.


Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony,


Funding bus service is of critical importance. But it absolutely can't come at the expense of
making our streets safer (Vision Zero, protected bike lanes, street safety enhancements, etc.).


I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. Please find another source of the funds to
fill the KCATA gap. Losing a year of funding to make our streets safer is a poor choice. While
progress towards safer streets has been made, much is left to do. Please don't take away this
critical funding.


Regards, 
Andrew Ganahl 
21 E 57th St
Kcmo, MO 64113
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